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ASCA Statement on U.S. Supreme Court Higher Education Decision 

The Supreme Court’s decision in Students for Fair Admissions Inc. v. President and 

Fellows of Harvard and SFAI v. University of North Carolina is a step backward for 

college admissions opportunities for students of color and for the United States. This 

ruling ignores the positive impact of equitable policies and could perpetuate practices 

that contribute to systemic oppression.  

As advocates for the equitable treatment of 
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